


March is Red Cross Month, a time when we honor 
friends like you who support our mission to help those 
impacted by disaster and emergency.  As recent events 
have shown, disasters truly can strike at any time— 
whether they come in the form of massive hurricanes, 
devastating earthquakes, destructive home fires or any 
other type of crisis.  

With your continued compassion and generosity, the 
Red Cross stands ready at a moment’s notice to provide 
comfort and hope to people and communities that need 
it most.  We thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,

Coralie Chun Matayoshi, CEO 
American Red Cross, Pacific Islands Region

Coralie Chun Matayoshi 
CEO 

On a
Personal
Note

Our new next generation 
emergency response vehicle: 
Mahalo for your support!
When disasters strike, people know the Red Cross will be there.  

The Emergency Response Vehicle (ERV) is instrumental in almost 

every phase of disaster response and thanks to your support, the 

Hawaii Red Cross now has a new next-generation ERV that is more 

ergonomic, provides more storage for supplies, and adjusts to the 

needs of disasters large and small. 

For more information, go to redcross.org/hawaii.
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Mahalo to our corporate sponsors for their support in helping local families
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